
 

 

Newsletter      
 

15th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am thrilled to share with you the results of our recent Ofsted inspection. It brings me 
great pleasure to announce that we have achieved an overall rating of 'Good'. This       
accomplishment reflects our exceptional performance in all areas, with two areas nearly 
reaching 'Outstanding'.  Alongside this, It was identified how safeguarding was a strength, 
that children felt safe and happy at school and how the Trust and Governors supported the school incredibly 
well. The dedication and hard work of our team have been instrumental in ensuring our pupils achieve their fullest 
potential. Their success is also a  testament to our incredible children and the unwavering support from families 
like yours. It was heartwarming to hear from the inspectors that 99% of parents would recommend this school 
to others. Thank you for being an integral part of our journey. 
 
This week, our Year 3 and 4 students outdid themselves with a spectacular Nativity production. Witnessing their 
collaboration and the seamless integration of our Year 3 students into Pilton Bluecoat Academy was truly  
heartwarming. Their performance was not just a show, but a    celebration of their growth and unity. I extend 
my deepest gratitude to our dedicated staff for guiding and supporting our students. 
 
Our Christmas dinner day was a wonderful experience, strengthening the bonds within our school community. The 
joy and excitement of the children, especially being served by the staff, made the occasion all the more special. 
I would like to express my gratitude to our kitchen team for their commitment and effort in making the       

afternoon perfect. 
 
Today, as we attend the Carol service at the church, we embrace another opportunity to unite and celebrate 
our community's spirit. These moments are what make our school truly special. 
 
As we approach the Christmas holiday, I want to acknowledge the unique and vibrant community that is Pilton 
Bluecoat Academy. To all our families, I wish you a wonderful Christmas and a New Year filled with joy and    
success. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
 
 

 

Mathew Harts, Head of School 

Merry Christmas  

and a  

Happy New Year  

from us all at Pilton Bluecoat. 



 

 

General Letters issued this week 

Year Topic 

All Singing Lessons 

3&4 Nativity information 

All Reminders re clubs and headlice info 

3 Residential Meeting 

  

What’s on week commencing 

 1st January 2024? 

Tuesday 
Non-Pupil Day 

Wednesday 

First day of term 

Thursday 
Rocksteady private lessons 
Private drum Lessons 

Friday 
Private woodwind lessons 
Lower school Friday sports 

PE Days 

Year 3 – Thursday 

Year 4 – Monday 

Year 5 – Wednesday 

Year 6 - Tuesday 

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing 
their PE kit – they will stay in this all day 

Find us on; 
Website: www.piltonbluecoat.devon.sch.uk 

 

Facebook: @Pilton Bluecoat Academy 
 

Twitter: @teammatceo 
 

Email: office@piltonbluecoat.devon.sch.uk 

Please contact Tia or Jemma on 

north.devon@primary-sports.co.uk  

http://www.piltonbluecoat.devon.sch.uk
mailto:north.devon@primary-sports.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/737847859657037/


 

 

Debts on Arbor 

Please can you make sure that all        

outstanding dinner and wraparound 

care debts are fully paid by the end of 

term. Thank you..     

Afterschool Clubs in January 

A new letter will go out at the beginning of next term with          

new information regarding the afterschool clubs on offer.  There 

will be no clubs running until week commencing 15th January but 

please wait until you have an email confirmation that your child 

has a space, even if they are in a club this term.   

A big well done to the girls football team who represented the school 
at a football tournament last Friday and came first to take the cup! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Spring Term  

Dinner Menu 
Meal price is £2.53 per day,   

payable on Arbor please 

Tomato & Basil Pasta and Jacket   
Potatoes with a choice                                                                        

of toppings are available every day.  
Fresh fruit and salad are  

available daily.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• If your child is poorly please report their        

absence to the school office on 01271 345952 by 

9.30am. 

• All medical appointments are to be advised in  

advance please to the school office. 

• Any other absences must be applied for via an 

absence request form. 

• Please supply your child with a refillable drinks 

bottle every day. 

• Warm coats for outdoor play if it’s wet or cold! 

• Parking Permits for use in Fairview carpark are 

available from the school office.  Two per    

family. 

 Menu First week back  

Weds 
3rd 
Jan 

  
  

Hot Dogs 

Veggie Hot Dogs 

Crispy potatoes & seasonal veg 

Fruit & ice cream 

Thurs 
4th 
Jan 

Chicken pasta bake 

V – Cheese & tomato pizza 

Potato wedges & seasonal vegetables 

Fruit & yogurt 

Fri 
5th  
Jan 

Oven Baked Fish 

V – Vegetarian nuggets 

Golden fries & seasonal vegetables 

Flapjack 

Attendance Ladder 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Friday Sports 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on these 
dates as well as their usual PE day.   Swimmers; please ensure that your child 
brings in a swimming costume or shorts/trunks and a towel.  Swimming hats 
are useful for long hair or it needs to be tied up.  Goggles are optional, please 

no talcum powders.  To cover the cost of the swimming we are asking for a    
voluntary contribution of £3 per child per lesson please, this can be paid via    

Arbor under school shop. 

Spring 2023 

Friday's  
Date 

  Planning Swim Dance 
Volley-

ball 
Foot-
ball 

05-Jan   LOWER 4AB 3LB 4BC 3KD 

12-Jan   UPPER 6MT 6SE 5EC 5MR 

19-Jan   LOWER 4AB 3LB 4BC 3KD 

26-Jan   UPPER 6MT 6SE 5EC 5MR 

02-Feb   LOWER 4AB 3LB 4BC 3KD 

09-Feb   UPPER 6MT 6SE 5EC 5MR 

16-Feb   HALF - TERM 

23-Feb Change LOWER 3KD 4BC 3LB 4AB 

01-Mar   UPPER 5MR 5EC 6SE 6MT 

08-Mar   LOWER 3KD 4BC 3LB 4AB 

 Thank you to everybody who came along and enjoyed the lower school 
nativity show, we raised £80 for our chosen charity, Cancer Research 
and thank you to everyone who made a contribution towards Christmas 

jumper day, we raised a further £53. 

That’s a total of £133 so far and we can still take donations on Arbor 
under school shop until the end of the year if you are yet to make a 

contribution. 

Thank you. 

 

Another big thank you for everyone who supported our Christmas Fair 
last week, we hoped everyone had fun.  We are extremely grateful to 
our Parentgroup who work hard to make these events happen.  We are 
told that they are pleased that they raised a substantial amount of 

money but do not yet have a final figure. 



 

 

 

Parking Permit’s for next term are now avail-

able form the school office, please email us 

your child’s name, car registration number 

and we will send them home with your child.  

Alternatively please call into the school 

office.  There is a limit of two per family. 

C H O I R  
The choir did their final performance of the term at Portmill Court               

Retirement Home on Wednesday morning and they were their usual       
wonderful selves! A big thank you to all of them. Mrs Brayley 

Please can we ask that over the Christmas break you check that 

your child has their own school uniform and that it is clearly  

labelled with their name.  If you have anything that belongs to 

another child please can you return it to school where we can 

return it to it’s rightful owner.  We appreciate that items of 

clothing can sometimes get muddled up.  Thank you.  



 

 

Christmas Festivities 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Date Event 

6th January 2024 Exeter Chiefs Experience 

8th January 2024 Year 3 Residential Parents/Guardians Meeting 

3.35pm 

11th January M&M Productions bringing us an Aladdin Panto 

School Term Dates 2023/2024 

 Spring Term 
First Day: 3rd January 2024 

Half-term: 12th - 16th February 2024 

 Last Day: 28th March 2024 

 Summer Term 
First Day: 15th April 2024 

Bank Holiday: 6th May 2024 

 Half-term: 27th - 31st May 2024 

Non Pupil Day: 3rd June 2024 

Last Day: 23rd July 2024 

 Non pupil days: 2nd January 2024 and 3rd June 2024 

Dates for your diary, 2023 …………. 

Thank you so much for your kind donations towards our hamper appeal, we managed to 

put together six hampers for some families in our community. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any articles which appear in the school newsletter, that have not 
been organised by or on behalf of the school, have not been verified 

by TEAM Multi-Academy Trust as to the suitability for children.  
The news items are for parent information only. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


